[image: image1.wmf][image: image1.wmf]

February 18, 2022
	Biscuit Factory Animal Rescue, Inc.

2116 Alexandria Dr 

Greenfield, IN 46140 

	


Dear Public or Private Shelter or Rescue Facility,

Thank you for registering as an Animal Care Facility in the state of Indiana as established in IC 15-17-3-13 (33).  This letter verifies that you registration has been received and entered into the database.  If you need to change or update the information go to http://www.in.gov/boah/2772.htm, select update in the first heading and fill in the new information.  The registration will be updated with any new contact information.
We appreciate your willingness to assist the state of Indiana in this effort.  Please let us know if you have any questions by contacting us at 317-544-2400 or email our office at animalid@boah.in.gov 

Sincerely,

Melissa A. Justice 

Melissa A. Justice, DVM

Director of Small Animal Health 

Indiana State Board of Animal Health
Safeguarding Indiana’s animals, food supply and citizens for more than 125 years.

An equal opportunity employer and provider.

